
RE: Mod2022/0090 to DA2020/0661 
Legal Address: 7356/1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099
Actual Location: John Fisher Park Field No. 5 in Abbott Road Grounds, North Curl Curl 

Thank you for re-issuing the notification of MOD2022/0090 correctly naming John Fisher 
Park Field No. 5 as the location. 

Thanks also to those Council officers who in their Referral Responses of 21/04/2022 and 
04/05/2022 have had the good sense to reject Optus’s attempt to get out of the one small 
condition placed on them in October 2021 by the Planning Panel that approved Optus 
building a communications tower in John Fisher Park despite wide community opposition.

I strongly object to the removal of Condition 10(ii) and question Optus’ motives in seeking 
it.

Service Stream’s request for the removal of this condition lists three attachments but only 
two (Biodiversity Management Plan and Revegetation Plan) appear in Documents. 
Correspondence from Council’s Environment Officer does not. Like several others who have 
made submissions, in the interest of transparency I ask that this item be posted to 
Documents. I further request that when it is, all MOD 2022/0090 respondents be notified, 
and the submission period extended once again.

I hope changes will soon be made to Council’s Application webpages and to all forms of 
communication so that a development’s location is correctly described. When the same 
address is applied to nine different parcels of land and that address must be advertised as 
the location of any development within any of them—can be community be blamed for 
feeling they are intentionally being misled?

Many respondents have commented that this tower should never have been approved. My 
own views are in my submission to DA2020/0661 posted 14/10/2021.

Beatrice Player
18 Spring Road
North Curl Curl 

Sent: 7/05/2022 3:28:58 AM
Subject: ATTENTION: DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT Mod2022/0090 to DA2020/0661 


